
Sing le-lane closures postponed   

 

Construction Update: Landscape restoration postponed  
Due to COVID-19 impacts, King County’s contractor has postponed the landscape restoration on 
SE 35th Pl and 164th Pl SE previously planned for this week. Crews hope to resume restoration in 
early July. We will let you know once the work is rescheduled. 

Work continues at the Sunset and Heathfield pump stations. 

Thank you for your patience. 

 
For more information: 

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield  
• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  
• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov  
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